
Concerning Open Lunch , . ." Ralph Laino.

"The Young Executives" — Cari Wilson, treasurer; Ralph Laino,
president; Cindy Reeves, vice president; Elena Delli Santi, secretary.

. . . individuals conveying the views and opinions of the
entire student body . . . raising money and supporting the
ecology movement by selling recycled stationery . . .
coffee and donuts in the morning . . . an exchange pro-
gram with other schools . . . comparing and gathering
new ideas, putting them to work . . . hectic meetings . . .
"May we have a vote on the amendment to the amend-
ment of the proposal?" . . . Various committees at work;
drawing up a new final exam proposal, taking steps to-
ward open lunch . . . reaching out beyond the doors of
the school; sponsoring an Indian child, UNICEF drive
. . . encouraging enthusiasm within the school . . . acting
on student suggestions as voiced through elected repre-
sentatives . . . aiming for a better SPFHS. . . .
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Council "This wouldn't be so bad if I wasn't missing a study kail.'
Suzanne Ososki.


